
 

 

 

 

 

 

   Yaxham Church of England (VA)  Primary School 

      Clint Green, Yaxham, Dereham, Norfolk, NR19 1RU 

       Tel. 01362 692033 
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                 www.yaxhamprimaryschool.co.uk 

    

 Headteacher: Mrs Jennie Müller 

          Chair of Governors: Mrs Michelle Parnell 

25th June 2021 

Dear Parents, 

Another busy week has flown by, we were really pleased to welcome some of 

our new children who will be joining Hedgehogs in September, for ‘Stay and 

Play’. We also have several children joining us further up the school, they will 

join us for a visit before the end of term. These visits will be at the beginning 

of the week to maintain our bubbles, we will not be swapping classes in the usual 

way but will make sure children spend some time with their teacher for 

September and we will organise ways for them to communicate as we did last 

year which will help them to feel confident about the changes for September.  

Special Awards this week: 

 

Hedgehog Class 

Harvey for always putting his hand up to share his ideas and  

becoming a more resilient learner. 

 

Squirrel Class 

Ruby for being very focused this week in completing  
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challenging maths work. 

 

Badger Class 

Indigo for working extremely hard and making cracking progress in 

her maths. 

Fox Class 

Joe for his super attitude to learning and caring nature towards 

others 

Writer of the Week 

Squirrel Class 

Joshua for his lovely descriptive writing about Toby the dog. 

Fox Class 

Sonny for his focused attitude towards his descriptive writing. 

An Extra Special Hedgehog Award 

Lucy for her beautiful poem. 

Well done all of you for your fantastic work! 

‘This is Me’ is a drawing masterclass from Sonny this week and Gabi has a 

great book recommendation. Jacob has been chosen for ‘This is Me’ next week 

and Lucy Dawson for Book of the Week. We really look forward to seeing what 

they have to share. 

Other Messages 

Vaccinations 

If you haven’t already accessed your vaccination, you can book via the NHS 

booking website or by calling 119 (free). There are now more evening and 

weekend appointments available, and more slots are added regularly – so if you 

can’t find a convenient slot straight away, just keep checking. 

In addition, there are walk-in clinics where you can just turn up without an 

appointment.  All the details of current walk-in clinics are published on this local 

 

 



 

NHS website and on this Facebook page www.facebook.com/NHSNWCCG  as 

soon as they are announced and this information is updated regularly. 

Sports Day 

Please make sure all children are prepared for the weather on Thursday with 

sunhats, water bottles and suncream. We will still work in houses whilst 

maintaining bubbles so please make sure children have the correct colour t-

shirt.  

Best wishes for the weekend, 

Jennie Müller 

Headteacher 

 

 

Library Summer Reading challenge 

From the 10th July children will be 

able to sign up for the summer 

reading challenge. This is a great 

way of keeping children reading over 

the summer and accessing a wider 

range of books.  

Norfolk Music Hub 

There is a great selection of free 

online music sessions available this 

summer to suit a range of ages, 

interests and abilities. Visit their 

website to find out more and to 

register for workshops. 

https://www.norfolkmusichub.org.uk/site/summer-sun-online-workshops/ 
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Dates for your Diary: 

Sports Day Ist July 2021 

Reception 2021 Stay and play Session 13th July 3.30-4.30pm 

Community Yard Sale 17th July 

End of term 21st July 2021 

Return to School 6th September 2021 


